
 

 

 
 

KELAB GOLF SARAWAK 
 

DEMOLITION WORK OF OLD CADDY SHED 
 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

 
Please be inform that the demolition work of Old Caddy Shed will 
commence from 1st April 2024 and expected to be completed by 
end of April 2024. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
MANAGEMENT 
28th March 2024 


